
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Subject: 6th Annual Chinatown Culture Fair | Sunday, September 23, 2012 
 
 
 
 
Dear Friends and Supporters: 
 
Thank you for your participation and support of last year’s 2012 Sacramento Chinatown 
Culture Fair. With your help and the support of the Sacramento Convention and 
Visitors Bureau, Sacramento Downtown Partnership, City Councilmember Angelique 
Ashby, and County Supervisor Jimmie Yee, the Annual Chinatown Culture Fair 
continues to be a huge success. Last year we were pleased to draw over 3000 visitors and 
over 15 organizations in the Asian and Pacific Islander, East Indian, and Russian 
communities participating with us in a fun-filled afternoon of arts, lectures, and cultural 
performances at Sacramento’s downtown Historic Chinatown. 
 
Please join us again! We are honored that the Confucius Church of Sacramento will be 
the lead organization among many diverse organizations for the 6th Annual Chinatown 
Culture Fair to be held on Sunday, September 23, 2012. 
 
The primary mission of the Culture Fair is to promote the Historic Chinatown and 
Downtown Sacramento as a destination where families come to enjoy arts and 
entertainment as well as learn about the cultural and historical heritage of our Asian 
community. Indeed, the Chinatown Culture Fair will build on the city's ongoing effort to 
revitalize Sacramento's urban core into a safe, livable, sustainable environment with a 
vibrant mix of social and cultural activities. 
 
We look forward to working with you again. If you have any questions or need additional 
information, please visit our Website at http://www.yeefow.com/culturefair or feel free to 
contact me at (916) 392-4095. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 

Freeman Lee 
Chinatown Mall Culture Fair Coordinator 
Confucius Church of Sacramento 
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